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Dr. F. C. Harrison,
Principal, Uacdonald College, 
Ste Anne de Bellevue, Que.

'

Dear Dr. Harrison:-

Thank you very much for 
your letter of February 24th enclosing memo 

registration for the winter short courses.

It is very gratifying
that the courses have been so well attended.

Yours faithfully,

Prinoipal.


